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Re: applicant #: DA.17.071
       10489 Islington Ave.             (Ambience)

Good afternoon,

I was unable to attend last nights committee of adjustment regarding the above noted property. I am
the neighbouring property owner on Kellam St.

In light of the material presented by one of the speakers, see below:
 ( attachment 7 : zoning bylaws proposed site specific exemptions)
It’s obvious that they are deficient in many categories and no revisions were made.

I am not objecting to development. I am simply asking for some adherence to bylaw requirements.
A commercial property of the current magnitude if approved will set precedence to future developers
leaving the village strained and depleted of its charm.
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